
Name: John Nussbaumer

I believe that the State Bar provides important services for its members and the public. In addition, the State
Bar has been a leader in improving legal services for those who cannot afford them in both the civil and criminal
courts. And the State Bar has provided important leadership in helping to diversify the legal profession.
Financially, the State Bar has done more with less as it has not sought a dues increase in nearly two decades.
The increase being requested is very reasonable and should be granted in full.


